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LORNE MIDDLE SCHOOL

90 Newman Street

Saint John, NB E2K 1M1

http://lornems.nbed.nb.ca/
Phone: 506-658-5351       Fax: 506-658-3779
_________________________________________________________________  
Nov. 27th, 2011

Good Evening,
This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events @ your school for the week of Nov. 28th   – Dec. 2nd.
Lorne Middle School will tip-off against HWSF School on Monday, Nov. 28th & Divine Mercy School on Tuesday, Nov. 29th respectively @ approx. 3:30 p.m. in the gym at Lorne. Come out and cheer on your Phoenix Basketball Team during this two regular season games. Good Luck Phoenix!

The Saint John Mill Rats will be slamming into action at Lorne Middle School during a school-wide assembly starting at 9:00 a.m. in the gymnasium. Lorne Middle School thanks the Mill Rats for making a stop during their busy season schedule. The assembly is sure to please everyone!

The regular monthly PSSC (Parent School Support Committee) meeting will be held @ 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, Nov. 29th in the school library. The meetings are open to the public and all members of the Lorne School community are encouraged to attend these important school meeting. Please contact the school office if you have question about the PSSC.

Select students will be purchasing books at Coles Bookstore for Lorne Middle School as part of the Indigo Adopt a School Program. Students will travel to the McAllister Place mall and help select books for the school library during the afternoon of Thursday, Nov. 1st  
There is a Public Consultation regarding the review of the entry point for early French Immersion at 6:30 p.m. at School District 8 office. If you require more information please call the school office or School District 8 @ 658-5300.
The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP office @ 657-2408.
For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the November edition of the Lorne Newsletter or visit us on the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca . If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351.

Thank You & Have a Great Week,
Greg

 

“Discovering, respecting, and achieving the potential

of ourselves, others, and our community.”

